
     
     

   
                         

                                   
                               

                               
                           

                                     
                           

               

 

From: 
To: FN-OMB-IntellectualProperty 
Subject: from Kevin Bowe in Mpls MN 
Date: Tuesday, March 23, 2010 1:49:57 PM 

Dear Ms. Espinel, 
The Copyright Alliance has informed me of this welcome invitation from the Obama 
Administration to share my thoughts on my rights as a creator. I have made my living as a 
songwriter and producer for the last 15 years or so and have had my income significantly 
reduced by so-called "file sharing". While I don't believe the RIAA's approach is a long term 
solution I do firmly support any legislation supporting the ideals of intellectual property protection. 
This notion is a pillar of our country and everything it stands for, without it, innovation in art and 
business goes by the wayside. I hope the Obama administration continues efforts to modernize 
enforcement of these laws in the digital era. 
thanks, 

Kevin Bowe 
 

www.kevinbowe.com 
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